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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE   

BY DEPUTY K.M. WILSON OF ST. CLEMENT 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 26TH FEBRUARY 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister confirm whether he has received the results of the survey into the condition of 

Government-owned properties that was scheduled to take place in 2023, and if yes, will he advise what his 

priorities from the results of this survey will be?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The initial results of the condition survey are currently being reviewed by officers in Jersey Property 

Holdings and this work is expected to be completed by the end of March 2024, which will then provide a 

clear prioritisation of works.  This prioritisation will be the basis of developing a much longer term view 

of the estate with the Treasury department to smooth the capital programme and give a more structured 

approach to asset management.  

 


